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The Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada to the Ambassador of the United

S t at s o A m e i c aO 
tta w a , J u n e 3 , 1 9 7 6

No. ECT-1001

Excellency,

1 have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 113 dated May 28, 1976,
concerning the construction, maintenance and operation of a Loran-C Station at Williams
Lake, British Columbia.

The Government of Canada accepts your proposai that our two governments conclude an
Agreement on this subjeet in accordance with the terms set out in your Note and the Annex
thereto.

1 therefore accept your further proposai that your Note and the Annex thereto together with
this reply, which is authentic in both English and French, shall constitute an Agreement between
our two governments on this subject with effect from this date.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

ALLAN MAcEACHEN
Secretary of State for

External Affairs

His Excellency Thomas 0. Enders,
The Ambassador of the United States of America,
Ottawa.


